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SUBMISSION 37

From: Ben Sheils

Sent:  Wednesday, 25 March 2009 2:29 PM
To: Committee, NCET (REPS)

Subject: Immigration bridge

Dear Committee Secretary,

We are strongly opposed to the immigration bridge.

We do not want another bridge cluttering the views of the lake.

We do not want anything interfering with the water sports such as sailing, windsurfing and paddling, as the
immigration bridge will.

We do not want out city to spend millions on a bridge which will hardly be used when we have a desperate
need for more police and health services (not to mention the needs of the homeless).

Instead of shortening a walk for some, build better public transport for all. This bridge is way down on the
priorities list.

As regular users of the lake (for cycling, sailing, windsurfing, walking, picnics) we are strongly opposed to the
bridge.

Regards

Ben and Lina Sheils

25/03/2009
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